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In respect of the planning application at the Former Maghull British Legion Site, as 
Ward Councillor I wish to make an objection to the proposal as re submitted.

I am aware residents are making cogent objections to the design of the proposal, I 
am aware they have been ignored by the developer.

I am aware the Maghull town Council have made objections to the design, and 
offered a meeting with Town council or myself as ward Cllr, that too was ignored.

I am aware this Planning Committee deferred the previous proposal on the Grounds 
of design, it appears the Committee has been also ignored.

The Design has not altered, and no consultations have taken place with interested 
parties to my knowledge.

I am not against the proposal per se, but I am against this awful design and the 
impact it will have on neighbours. I am also bewildered at the lack of consultation 
and why this has been allowed to return so quickly with no attempt to redress the 
criticisms of planning committee members at its last appearance for consideration.

Cllr John Sayers

Park Ward


